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31 January 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Viking Visitor for Class 5 
 
At the moment Class 5 are learning about the Vikings and are considering the question: Were The Vikings 
Really Vicious?  
 
As part of this unit of study, I have arranged for a Viking re-enactment visit. They will be coming into school 
on Thursday 6th February 2020 to work with the children all day. Throughout the day they will be delivering 
a series of workshops which will immerse the children in Viking life. 
 
Hrothgar The Viking is a well-established Viking re-enactor who works with schools across the country and 
has been highly recommended. We are very excited to be able to offer this opportunity for our children and 
they are bound to gain a great deal of historical information from the day. 
 
The Friends of Stanhope Barrington are contributing to the cost of this event which has reduced the price to 
£5 per child which we are asking for as a contribution towards the cost. As you know school budgets are 
extremely tight and we have negotiated a huge price reduction in order to alleviate the pressure on parent’s 
contributions and the school budget. Please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 
I confirm that my child:…………………………………………..(name of child)  can take part in the Hrothgar 
the Viking event to be held for Class 5 on Thursday 6th February 2020 and enclose a contribution towards 
of the cost of £5. 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………… 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 

 
Tel: 01388 528218 


